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April 24, 1981 Q

4,q|'''%&,||Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation . ' ,
Attention: Mr. A. Senwencer, Chief

.CLicensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing ' J

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessaee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Enclosed is TVA's response to Robert Tedesco's request for a statement
concerning the conclusions of the Reactor Safety Study Methodology
Applications Program: Sequoyah #1 PWR Power Plant, NUREG/CR-1659/1 of 4

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at FTS
857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

WIWTOK
L. M. Mills, Manager
NucJear Regulation and Safety
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Notary Public , ,

My Commmission Expires ':# ' $ 3
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